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Hi,
I'm writing to object night flights at Dublin Airport between 11pm and 7am. I live in
Seapark, Malahide and am opposed as I believe that this will cause the residents major air

and noise pollution.

Please feel free to contact me if you ha e any questions.

Kind regards,
Elodie O'Farrell






